
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Sarah Yamamoto called the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m. 
 
ATTENDANCE VIA ZOOM 
 
Board Members Present: Sarah Yamamoto, Michael Lacadie, Edith Owen-Wallace,     
John Mayfield, and Laurie Maus 
 
Youth Council Representatives Present: None  
 
City Council Liaison: Linda Farmer 
 
Staff Members Present: Brian Humphreys 
 
MEETING MINUTES 
The minutes from the April 2021 meeting were unanimously approved.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT  
There was no one present who wished to comment. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS  

• Members discussed the competitive funding process currently in place for the 
summer to determine the recommendations for 2022. Typically, the 2021 
recommendation would have been for the biennium, but the current contracts are 
for one year in case human services needs changed due to the pandemic. 
Members reviewed information from the Human Services Coordinator and 
Lakewood’s Promise indicating needs have not really changed, but existing 
needs in the community have been exacerbated. After discussion, members 
voted unanimously to recommend to the City Council on June 7th to maintain the 
existing contracts through 2022 on the condition those organizations are on pace 
to meet their contract deliverables and pass their site visits over the summer. 

• Members discussed potential human services needs if stimulus funds become 
available and they are asked to make a recommendation. Mental health and 
housing are consistently the two main issues, so members and the Human 
Services Coordinator will monitor those opportunities.  

 
ADJOURNMENT  
There being no other business, Ms. Yamamoto adjourned the meeting at 6:01 p.m.  
 
 
Sarah Yamamoto (Digitally signed)  9/15/2021   
Sarah Yamamoto, Chair    Date                   
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